
From:  WONG Chun-por <                             >  
To:  "'bc_56_13@legco.gov.hk'" <bc_56_13@legco.gov.hk>  

Date:  Tuesday, May 20, 2014 11:20AM 
Subject:  Submission to the Bills Committee on EHR Sharing System 

Clerk to Bills Committee on Electronic Health Record Sharing 
System Bill 
Legislative Council Secretariat 
Legislative Council Complex 
1 Legislative Council Road 
Central, Hong Kong 

  

Dear Sirs, 

  

I write on behalf of the Hong Kong Society of Medical Informatics 
on the Electronic Record Sharing System Bill. 

  

1.     The Hong Kong Society of Medical Informatics was founded in 
Hong Kong in 1986 and has always been the advocator of the 
use of information science and technologies in healthcare. We 
fully support the establishment of the Electronic Record Sharing 
System in Hong Kong as overseas experience and also local 
experience from the Hospital Authority have shown without 
doubt that this implementation will highly benefit the patient 
care, improves efficiency of healthcare delivery and reducing 
clinical risks. 

2.     We wish to emphasize the paramount importance of patient 
privacy in running such a system, by implementing more 
stringent laws and regulations on top of the Personal Data 
(Privacy) Ordinance. However, at the same time, these 
measures should be practical and feasible, and should avoid 
undue additional workflow and inconvenience to the patients, 
and healthcare provider particularly the frontline staff.  More 
intelligent and time saving methodologies should be adopted. 
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3.     The Hong Kong Society of Medical Informatics gives full support 
on all the items of the Bills and encourages the government, the 
healthcare providers and patients to actively promoting the use 
of the Sharing System for the betterment of healthcare delivery 
in Hong Kong. 

  

Dr CP Wong, JP 

Chairman 

Hong Kong Society of Medical Informatics 

 

*************************************************************************** 
Disclaimer 
 
This Email may contain privileged and confidential information and is solely for the use of 
the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy, 
distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this Email by mistake, 
please notify the sender and then delete this Email from your computer. The Hospital 
Authority does not accept liability arising from Email transmitted by mistake. 
 
Although this Email and any attachments are believed to be free of virus or other defects 
that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the 
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free, and no responsibility is 
accepted by the Hospital Authority for any loss or damage in any way arising from its use.
 
All views or opinions expressed in this Email and its attachments are those of the sender 
and do not necessarily reflect the views and opinions of the Hospital Authority. 
*************************************************************************** 
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